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8th Science





8th Grade Newsletter

ELAR:  Tori Sdao tsdao@LPSFrisco.com   
Students will be taking their MAP test next week. We are finishing up 
our argumentative unit with a focus on rhetoric. Our next unit is 
Analyzing and Composing Informational Texts. 
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SS: Christyn Gossett cgossett@LPSFrisco.com 
I hope your New Year is off to a good start! We have been learning 
about Andrew Jackson and his rise to presidency. During the first two 
weeks your students have been looking into the decisions Jackson has 
made during presidency and deciding if he was for democracy or for a 
monarchy. We will continue our search for the next two weeks as we 
research and analyze the primary sources. The next unit test is January 
28th. 

Math: Courtney Ferrari cferrari@LPSFrisco.com 
Snow days and middle of the year MAP Testing have pushed our 
schedule back just a bit.... Algebra will be finishing up Laws of 
Exponents and beginning our unit on Quadratic Equations. 8th Grade 
Math will be finishing up Transformational Geometry and beginning our 
unit on Angles and Triangles. 



Science: Stephanie Catalan scatalan@LPSFrisco.com 
We are now on Unit 6: Investigating the Universe. Students will describe 
and classify stars using the Hertzsprung-Russell diagram and galaxies 
by shape and describe the location of our solar system within the Milky 
Way galaxy. Students will research and discover data that supports 
theories of the origins of the universe. In-class discussions will cover 
properties such as Life cycle, Mass, Magnitude, Composition, Surface 
temperature, Brightness Color, Size, Orbit, and Shape. Classifications: 
Stars, Nebulae, Galaxies, and Sun.
“The Earth does not belong to us: we belong to the Earth” - Marlee Matlin

Electives
PE: Alex Percival apercival@LPSFrisco.com     
In PE, students will be learning some of the basic skills of flag football and playing some small 
sided fun and competitive games. In health, students will be continuing on with their new year's 
resolution SMART goals, and learning about how to stay healthy during the cold and flu season. 
Band: Michael Stone mstone@LPSFrisco.com 
Band has started their Annual Fundraiser through 99 Pledges.  So far, the band has raised 
$3,065.00 toward our eventual goal of $7,000.00.  Contact any band member to join in on the 
fun!
Theatre: Brianna Lewallen blewallen@LPSFrisco.com 
Students will continue their learning of technical theatre and stage craft. This will lead us into a 
more in depth study of a chosen play.
Art: Brooklynn Houston bhouston@lpsfrisco.com
Please email me if you have any questions about what we are doing in class
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Reminders/Important Info
- Stay up to date with LPS Activities by checking out their 

Calendar that is on the LPS Website! Linked here. 
- Please check the Big Rocks Calendar for due dates and 

school events! This is in your child’s Google Calendar. 
- Please refer to the Parent/Student Handbook.
- If your child has not finished any MAP test or class 

quizzes/tests please have your child attend tutoring!
- Please check your child’s chromebook. They should NOT be 

taking the case off. Nothing should be touching the 
computer except for the case. Any stickers need to be ON 
the case. No wrappers, sticky notes, or pictures should be 
under the case.

- Student Ascender Portal Linked Here (To See Grades!)
- Parent Ascender Portal Linked Here (To See Grades!)

- Please read the Helper Helper guidelines in the Parent 
Student Handbook (pp.87-90).

- If your student is new to LPS this year, then please have them 
send their full name and grade from their school email 
address to helperhelper@lpsfrisco.net. When the student’s 
Helper Helper account is set up then they will receive an 
email to their school email account from 
info@helperhelper.com with a temporary password. 

- Questions? Please email helperhelper@lpsfrisco.net

Helper Helper



LPS Calendar of the next 2 weeks

LPS Calendar Linked here. 



Dresscode 
- Please refer to the Parent/Student Handbook.

Any jackets, sweatshirts, etc are NOT allowed to have 
hoodies attached. 

Any outerwear is also NOT allowed to have any logos. 

If your child is wearing a skirt please make sure it is no 
shorter than 4 inches above their knees.  
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